
The Birdies for Charity Fund was established to 
support the continuing efforts of the John Deere
Classic, a 501(C)(3) not-for-profit organization, to
provide bonus dollars to participating charities. To
qualify, charities must be publicly supported and
recognized by the Internal Revenue Service as a
501(C)(3) organization. All charitable contributions
must come from a designated donor, and must not 
be part of a capital campaign. The Birdies for Charity
program is intended to support charitable
organizations, services, operations and programs. 
It is not intended to be used for endowment or 
brick and mortar charitable purposes.

As before, the tournament will provide a bonus to 
all participating charities. This year, all charities will be
guaranteed a 5% bonus on amounts up to their prior
year pledge total, or $100,000, whichever is greater.
Additional bonus dollars will be based on tournament
revenues. The Birdies for Charity Fund is the source of
these bonus dollars. This fund is supported with dollars
from tournament revenues, individual donors, and
corporations. These dollars will be distributed annually,
and are designed not to compete with, but to enhance
the benefits for the 500+ charities that participate in
the program. So, if you are not already participating,
this is the year to hop on board.

BIRDIES FOR CHARITY
15623 Coaltown Rd, East Moline, Illinois 61244

(309) 762-4653 or 1-800-336-4655
www.birdiesforcharity.com

Sponsored by:

Grand Prize Sponsor:

Media Sponsors:

• ERIKSEN CHEVY
• BRUCE FOOTE CHEVY 
• GREEN CHEVY
• KUNES COUNTRY 

AUTO GROUP
• LUJACK CHEVY

• MCELENEY AUTO
CENTER

• MILLS CHEVY
• PIEHL MOTORS
• SHOTTENKIRK CHEVY
• YEMM CHEVY

Thanks to these Chevy dealers for their support!
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